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Kerry Withrow,  

Grey Bruce Sound and Lighting  

rkwithrow@gmail.com 

Sent by Email 

June 5, 2019 

Dear Mr. Withrow, 

On behalf of the Council of the Municipality of Brockton we would like to thank you for attending the 

June 4, 2019 Council Meeting as a delegation to discuss the Grey Bruce Sound and Lighting 

Equipment.  

We are pleased to inform you that Council passed the following resolution: 

Resolution 19-13-09 Moved by K. Hutcheon Seconded by S. Adams 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number CLK2019-11- 

Grey Bruce Sound and Lighting Committee Equipment, prepared by Fiona Hamilton, Clerk for 

information purposes and provides further direction to staff – and that the equipment be 

donated per the policy. 

Carried. 

Council has approved donating the equipment to the Knox Presbyterian Church for the Singer 

Christmas Tree. We take this opportunity to remind you to allow other user groups to use the 

equipment as per your request letter. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely,  

 

Fiona Hamilton, Clerk 

Municipality of Brockton 
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